
From: fleur oakes  
Sent: 30 July 2023 17:49 
To: Planning; David Fowler 
Subject: OBJECTION TO REDEVELOPMENT OF ONE MUSEUM STREET 
2023/2510/P (planning application) and 2023/2653/L (Listed Building 
Approval)  
 
 I object to this proposal. It is yet another assault on the beauty of London and 

its historic value. It is wrong for Bloomsbury and for the community who lives 

there and is inappropriate for the site.  It is irresponsible planning and stinks of 

corruption from those that approve it, 

yours, 

F. Oakes 

en49qx 

 

 

 

Artist in Residence at Imperial College London (Centre for 
Performance Science)  
Research Fellow at V&A Research Institute 

  
http://fleuroakes.com/ 

http://threadmanagement.blogspot.co.uk/ 

http://theglasspingle.blogspot.co.uk/  
http://themuseumforobjectsofvertu.blogspot.co.uk/  

https://www.instagram.com/theglasspingle/ 

 


